Norwood Police Department
School Resource Officers
TEXT-A-TIP LINE

The tip line is a way that students can get information to school resource officers without being
seen by their peers. All information sent on the tip line is privacy protected, not anonymous. Information
given by a student will be followed up and investigated. Things we want students to report are weapons
carried by students, bulling, drug activity, and assaults (fights).

This is also a great way for parents to send a tip without their child knowing they informed the
police of a potential dangerous situation in the school.

Please help the School and the Resource Officers in making a safe place for our children to learn.

School Resource Officers

Text-a-Tip
508-641-2624

Not for emergency use.

Privacy protected, not anonymous.



